Laura Green Memorial Ski & Snowboard Fundraiser Race Benefiting the Mt Hood Ski Patrol



Mt. Hood lost a valuable snow safety advocate when Laura Green passed away in a windsurfing accident in the Columbia River Gorge in December 2018. Laura's passion was the outdoors. She was a consummate kayaker, windsurfer, kiter, and backcountry skier. She was an expert in avalanche safety, snow science, and a weather and avalanche forecaster. Laura was a 20-year member of the Mt. Hood Meadows ski patrol.

Laura's husband John has created a website, <u>Live Like Laura</u>, to keep her memory alive. What does it mean to live like Laura? Be active, be healthy, care for the environment, care for animals, care for each other, care for yourself.







